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Dear Cromwell Families and Staff,

I hope this message finds you and your family well.  The District Reopening Schools Webinar is posted below.  You should have received the Executive Summary from your individual school on August 3rd.  If you have not received it, please go to your school’s website or contact your school principal.  

The full individual schools reopening plans will be emailed to you on August 14th and posted on the school website.   All questions for school administrators should be submitted to the school Covid emails, which are listed below if needed, no later than August 17th at 12:00 p.m.  School webinars will be posted the evening of August 19th.  You will be notified from your school once the webinars have been posted.

Thank you for submitting your questions to the District Covid email.  If your question pertained to an individual school it was forwarded to the school for response.
chs-covid19@cromwell.k12.ct.us 
cms-covid19@cromwell.k12.ct.us 
wis-covid19@cromwell.k12.ct.us 
ecs-covid19@cromwell.k12.ct.us 
Please click here for the District Reopening Schools Webinar

Sincerely,
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Enza Macri, Ed.D.
Superintendent
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www.cromwell k12.ctus

Central Administrative Offices
PH: 860-632-4830

9 Captain James Mann Memorial Drive

Cromwell, CT 064161398
FAX: 860.632-4865

Dr. Enza Macri
‘Superintendent of Schools
8606324839

Michele DiMauro

Director of Human Resources
860-632-6043

Dr. Keri MacLean

Director of Curriculum & Instruction
860.632-6047

Sari O'Leary
Director of Student Services
8606324831

‘Ann Burke

Director of Financial Services
8606324837

‘Tommy Litwinczyk

Director of Distrct Operations
860-632.6048




